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Minister of State Kent to Hold Media Teleconference 

The Honourable Peter Kent, Minister of State of Foreign Affairs (Americas), will hold a 
media teleconference on Monday, March 30, 2009. 

Minister Kent will provide an update on his attendance at the Annual Meeting of the 
Board of Governors of the Inter-American Development Bank in Medellin, Colombia, 
and give an update on his bilateral visit to Colombia. 

Event: 	Media teleconference 
Date: 	Monday, March 30, 2009 
Time: 	12:30 p.m. EDT 

Canadian media representatives wishing to participate in the teleconference are asked 
to call the Foreign Affairs Media Relations Office at 613-995-1874 to obtain the call-in 
number. 

For more information, please contact: 

Eleanor Johnston 
Senior Special Assistant (Communications) 
Office of the Minister of State of Foreign Affairs (Americas) 
613-947-8981 

Foreign Affairs Media Relations Office 
Foreign Affairs and International Trade Canada 
613-995-1874 
www.international.gc.catindex.aspx 
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